
Alcohol Health Alliance 

 

I am emailing on behalf of the Alcohol Health Alliance, a coalition of more than 55 

organisations dedicated to reducing harm from alcohol. I’m writing to give our endorsement 

to the consultation response submitted by Alcohol Change UK, one of our members.  

We agree with the proposed rule change, and would welcome additional guidance about the 

advertising of low-alcohol products to specific audiences and relating to specific potential 

drinking occasions.  

 


